LEGAL EDUCATION BOARD

Ground Floor, Red Cross Building
Carlos P. Garcia Avenue, Diliman
Quezon City 1101, Philippines

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR No. 50

ADVISORY ON THE PHILSAT
(February 7, 2020)

The Legal Education Board { LE® ) is still in the process of consulting with the
various legal education stakeholders regarding the Philippine Law School Admission Test
(PhiLSAT). The LEB will make an announcement on FEBRUARY 14, 2020 (Friday)
regarding the matter.

For the information of all prospective law students.
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